
 

ANNOUNCEMENTANNOUNCEMENTANNOUNCEMENTANNOUNCEMENT 
 

With effect from SUNDAY 14 MAY 2017, all defensive driving 

(DD) ‘Coast’ courses that are currently held at the TATI HSE 

institute at Madinat Al Sultan Qaboos (MSQ) will move to  

TATI AL KHOUDH  

(see location map)  

 

These will continue to be known as ‘Coast’ courses. 

 

THIS IS WITH THE EXCEPTION OF 

 

DD01E and DD01EA courses, which will continue to be held at 

TATI Madinat Al Sultan Qaboos (MSQ) 

 

IF YOU REQUIRE FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL THE 

BELOW NUMBERS: 

 

2469 7023 or 2469 7024 


